Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Julie Kulhanjian <jkulhanjian@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 6:50 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: fuel leak case RO00070

On behalf of our residence at 125 Guilford Road in Piedmont, we support the closure of the fuel leak case at
132 Guilford Dr Mulholland Residence.
Jule and Roger Strauch



